
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 7:00:42 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Mark Zenner
Submission Time: Mar 2 2023 5:21PM
Email: mamaz@turbonet.com
Telephone: 208-669-0290
Address: 1915 Carol Drive
Lewiston, ID 83501

Name of Utility Company: Avista

Case ID: AVU-E-23-01

Comment: "I worked my entire life with the goal of a comfortable lifestyle in my senior years. 
My plan has been completely eroded due to the exorbitant increase in property taxes, utility 
fees and run away inflation. Many senior on a fixed income face this dilemma. It is high time 
that this utility company cut their expenses starting with the compensation they are paying 
from top management down through the ranks. This is a serious situation for many people, & I 
certainly hope that these concerns are not falling on deaf ears. Thank you."
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